Subject: Re: Does the provided upp.spec works for you and on which distro?
Posted by mirek on Wed, 03 Sep 2008 07:49:42 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

amrein wrote on Tue, 02 September 2008 06:45
Cpp an .h file names policy (all lower case for better portability): No need for policy, our
programmers are used to current file names.

BTW, out of curiosity, | have decided to check your claim about every FOSS project following
lowercase policy to avoid cross-platform problems.

So, here is the list of those that do not (you can probably find more):

- Mozilla Firefox

- fltk

- Fox toolkit

| guess at least Firefox makes your point completely moot

Mirek
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